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Pay Modernisation Team

(Consultants Contract)


Morar Building

FVPC Division HQ

Old Denny Road

LARBERT

FK5 4SD

To

Chief Executives (Health Boards)

Cc Divisional Chief Executives

     All Medical Directors

     All HR Directors

     University Leads

     Pay Modernisation Leads

     SPF / HRF

     BMA Scotland

Date

23 March 2005
Your Ref


Our Ref

PMT 20
Enquiries to:
Rona Young
Direct Line:

01324 404219
Email enquiries:
ccenquiries@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
Dear Colleague
Delivering the Benefits of the New Consultant Contract – the importance of Effective Job Planning and Objective Setting
As you will be aware it will shortly be time to start undertaking the job plan reviews for the consultant body.  The job planning review and the setting of service objectives is seen as a key issue to address directly from the start.  With this in mind we have now developed an effective job planning training package which addresses the following areas:
· Setting the context

· Effective use of data in job planning

· Objective setting

· Achieving the benefits of effective job planning

· Negotiating skills
The training package is set out in such a way that it can be used locally as a document to read, or could be delivered as series of presentations at an in-house training day.  It can be found on the Pay Modernisation website:
 http://www.show.scot.nhs.uk/sehd/paymodernisation/Consultant/training/jobplan.htm
To reinforce the importance of this, I would also like to offer the services of myself and Chris Stirling who would be willing to come along and partake in discussions or help facilitate any training for Organisations.  I do hope that you will find this document of interest, and that you will use it effectively.
Yours sincerely
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Julie Burgess
Pay Modernisation Director – Consultant Contract
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